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DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY 

HALIFAX, N.S.

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT March 4, 1937.

Bear Principal Morgan;

I have been asked by my Board of Governors

to invite you to a luncheon in the Halifax Club, on March

12» at 1 p.m. This will be just a friendly, informal

gathering, and there will be no programme of speeches. 

Doubtless the Chairman of the Board, Mr. Hector McInnés, 

K.C., will bid you welcome, and no one will expect you to 

say more than a few words-unless it happens that you want 

to deliver yourself at greater length.

Yours sincerely

Principal A. E. Morgan,
McGill University,

Montreal, P. Q,


